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From Donohue Sarff sent April 2, 2017 

“First Summer Session at Mount Carmel (our new location) on Lake Carlos, Alexandria, Minnesota 

July 2 to August 27, 1938 – Dedication Week July 16-23 

Write to Lutheran Bible Institute – 1619 Portland Avenue – Minneapolis, Minnesota” 

These words, printed on this brilliant red paper, describe the very first camping season at Mount Carmel. We can 

imagine the sense of satisfaction the leaders had as they embarked on what has become an almost 80-year 

ministry. I could not end my Mount Carmel series without showing this important piece. It, along with many other 

documents and photos are in the Library at Mount Carmel.  It would be well worth your time to examine them 

when you are at Mount Carmel … and hopefully that will be soon! 

 

 
 

 
 



 
Enlargement of the summer courses and schedule 

 

 
Proposed chapel 

 

 
L.B.I. Station Wagon – used to shuttle campers to and from Mount Carmel 


